
 5.9 -- STUDENT EARLY RELEASE  
 
ACT 675 of 2003 requires students in grades 9-12 to attend school a full school day.  Seniors are 
expected to maximize their senior year by attending a full day of classes.  Early release from school 
for employment reasons will NOT be approved unless there is an extenuating family circumstance 
that places an extreme financial hardship on the family. 
 
Parents or guardians who have proof of financial hardship due to their senior attending a full day of 
classes and wanting their child released early from school must complete the “Request for Early 
Release” form and schedule an appointment with the high school administration.  ACT 675 does not 
affect students attending vocational education training, college courses and school work-release 
programs.  
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